Date: Mon, 27 Apr 2009 09:36:11 +0000 (GMT)

From: ALEXANDER BARON <a_baron@btinternet.com>
Subject: To the Editor of the Guardian
To: editor@guardian.co.uk

93¢ Venner Road,
Sydenham,
London SE26 SHU.
0208 659 7713
April 27, 2009

Dear Sir,

I wrote to you on April 13 pointing out that the obituary of Colin Jordan,

which you commissioned from Gerry Gable, contained an outrageous lie, namely that Mr
Jordan and others were responsible for the November 1964 fire in which Judah Gottesman
was seriously injured and in which fifteen year old Woolf Katz lost his life.

As proof of this I sent you a link to a scan of a letter from the St Pancras Coroner; here is that
link again:

http://www.searchlightarchive.com/s_a_syn_arsons_coroners_letter_1.html

I requested you to correct this vile lie, not for the sake of Colin Jordan, a man of sufficient
notoriety that he can be reviled without also being libelled, but for the sake of Woolf Katz, a
pious Jew whose tragic accidental death cynically exploited by a notorious hatemonger who
lies with impunity to Gentile and Jew alike.

In July 2002, a jury at the High Court put a price on my reputation: £14.00.

If you now fail to publish a clearly visible correction of this lie, your reputation will be worth
even less.

Yours Sincerely,
A Baron



